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Please pray for               
our missionaries, 

Chad & Rachel 
Strong,                      

preparing for             
ministry in                
Nicaragua. 

ONLINE GIVING OPTIONS: Giving online is convenient and 

secure. Visit the church website at FBCTPA.com. Click on 

“give” at the top of the page, then click “online giving”! 

We are asking all regular attenders and 
members to submit an updated pho-

to for the church directory! 
Ways to submit a photo: 

*Email to: stephanie@fbctpa.com 
*Facebook message to Stephanie 

Wooster Dean 
*Drop an actual photo off at the 

office 
*Get your picture taken TODAY!  

 

SUNDAY — 9:30 a.m. 

Answers Bible Classes for all ages: This week: Joseph 

rises to power. Next week: Joseph forgives his brothers. 

SUNDAY — 10:30 a.m. 

Worship for all ages in auditorium    

Nursery: Staffed nursery for children birth through age 

three, down the hall on the left. 

 

Spark Kid’s Church: For children age 4-4th grade, Chil-

dren will be dismissed during the service.        

 

SUNDAY YOUTH GROUP 

IGNITE Youth (8th-12th grade) 6:00-8:00 P.M. @FBC 
  

  

  THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 1 — 6:30 p.m. 

Door of HOPE: Support group for friends and families of 

those dealing with addiction meets @ the church. 
 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 23 —10:30 a.m. 

SonShiners: Bible Study/Fellowship group for senior citi-

zens! All are welcome! We will be packing candy for 

trunk-or-treat! 
 

TITHES AND OFFERINGS                                    

Our tithes, offerings and gifts are placed in offering 

boxes in the lobby or through our online giving option. 

Giving has always been an important part of worship. 

Thank you for  your faithful support.  

   

  

Ladies Bible 
Study 

 

The Life of Peter 
 

Tuesdays, 6:30 pm 
@FBC 

We will  look at his 
life, his calling, events 
that changed him and 
his passion for Christ. 

Along with a short 
video we will study 

passages about Peter 
and look at the two 

books written by him. 
Please join us for this 

exciting study! 

CARD SHOWER  
for the pastors  

Sunday, October 28th 

Civilian First Responder conference/training regarding human trafficking, 

presented by W.A.R. founder, Nov. 30th in Wellsboro. Details online: warin-

ternational.org/2018-cfr-wellsboro 

 JOIN US 
OCTOBER 28 

following morning 

worship service 

Proposed Constitutional Change: 
Article VII-Church Officers 
Section 1-Deacons paragraph B 
 
Presently reads: “Deacons are to 
serve for three years and not exceed 
two successive terms if others are 
qualified and willing to serve.” 
 
If ratified it would be changed to: 
“All deacons shall be elected for a 
term of one year and may serve suc-
cessive terms.” 

SIGHT & SOUND TRIP  
For those attending the 
Nov. 7th Sight and 
Sound trip with the 
SonShiners: Meet at 
the church at 6:15 am, 
leaving at 6:30 am. 
Lunch at Yoder’s Res-
taurant after the per-
formance. Any ques-
tions please see Jean 
Johnson. For church members: Absentee ballots are available at 

the welcome center today. Ballots must be returned no 

later than Friday October 26th by noon.  If you would like 

to preview the budget/finances prior to the meeting, 

copies are available at the welcome center. 

HARVEST 

BRUNCH 
 

November 18th 
 

 

Food & Fellowship  

Starts @9:30 AM 
 

Worship Service  

@10:30 AM 
Planning to attend/

willing to bring a 

dish? 

Sign-Up at  

the Welcome 

 Center!! 



Thanks for joining us today. If you are 

a new or returning guest please fill 

out this Connection Card and place 

it in the offering box or drop it off at 

the welcome center for a free gift! 

October 21, 2018 

GRAB A DRINK Enjoy a free cup of coffee, or tea, 

from the beverage station in the lobby. Feel free 

to bring it into our auditorium. 
 

STARTING POINT Come by and just say ‘Hi’ at our 

welcome center located in the lobby. We have a 

special gift for our newcomers.  
 

 

DOOR OF HOPE Ministry to those dealing with  ad-

diction. Family support group meets 1st & 3rd 

Thursday each month at the church, 6:30 PM. For 

more information please contact Darl and Nancy 

Brown, 570-297-2205 or havehope@ptd.net 
 

SAFE CHURCH All staff and volunteers are 

screened and have background checks to      

ensure a safe environment for children and youth 

as they grow their faith. 
 

Counseling is available through our partnership 

with Foundations Christian Counseling.  Please 

feel free to speak to one of our Pastors for more 

information. 
 

CONTACT US!  

 Mark Steckiel - Lead Pastor:  

        mark@fbctpa.com, 570-362-0212       

                                                  

 Carl Pesesky - Pastor of Family Ministries:  

        carl@fbctpa.com, 570-529-3700       

      

 Stephanie Dean - Admin. Assistant:  

         stephanie@fbctpa.com, 570-250-7963  

                            

 Dale Harper - Lead Deacon: 570-364-5212                                                           

 

121 Mud Creek Road  Troy, PA  16947     

570-297-4818 / fbctpa.com / info@fbctpa.com 
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Name:__________________________ 

Address:________________________ 

________________________________ 

Phone:_________________________ 

Email: __________________________ 

Please circle all that apply: 

 1st time guest 

 Returning guest 

 Married 

 Single 

 College 

 Teen 

 

I would like information about: 

 Beginning a relationship with 

God 

 Baptism 

 Serving opportunities 

 

I would like prayer for: 

 For staff only 

 For church-wide prayer chain 

________________________________

________________________________

________________________________
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